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20th June, 2017 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
In September if you fulfill certain requirements you may qualify to access 30hrs 
childcare funding for your 3 to 4 year old. 
 
To access this you MUST register on the Gov.uk website.  If you wish to access the 
additional 15 hours for the autumn term you MUST register before the 31st August, 
2017. 
 
Search - 30hrs childcare entitlement 
This will take you to the pages where you will be able read the entitlement 
qualification and register. 
 
Once you have registered, you will receive a number, which you must bring into the 
office for our use.  Unless you do this the loop will not be complete and the extra 15 
hours will not apply. 
 
We have attached some information about this from the Department of Education  but 
please contact Mrs. Palmer, in the office for further details. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Elaine Palmer 
Pre-School Administrator 
 


